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Dumpster Program


The Dumpster Program was a 
success!  Held from Sept 24-
Oct 8th. We received several 
Inactive Members pay their 
annual CNRE dues upgrading 
them to Active Members!


Fall Festival


The Fall Festival is October 
29th at Stephanie Simmon’s 
residence. Please call or text 
Stephanie at 254-396-2069 to 
register your trick or treater 
and number of adults who will 
be attending! Also if you want 
the trick or treaters to stop at 
your house, please let 
Stephanie know so we may put 
you on the schedule.


4th Quarter CNRE 
Community 
Meeting Oct 18th


The CNRE 4th Quarter 
Community Meeting will be 
held on October 18th, 7:00 pm 
at the Rio Vista Volunteer Fire 
Department. Everyone is 
invited and encouraged to 
attend!  We have some 
important updates from the 
last meeting.
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Letter from the President

We have a lot of activities going on this fall and I hope you are 
taking part in them!  The are coordinated by the CNRE for the 
NRE like the Dumpster Program, Fall Festival, and the 
Community Meeting.  

Finally the weather is beginning to change and we are exiting out 
of the 100 degree weather.  We all still need a lot of rain for our 
properties and home foundations. If you see any cracks in your 
brick or inside, don’t procrastinate getting a foundation company 
to come give you an expert opinion. 

Jon Puryear, CNRE President
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